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What has been happening this week?

This week the school met with The BFG to make more exciting plans for the Summer
Term...please scroll to the bottom for more information. The group are made up of
wonderful volunteers who give their time and energy to supporting the school, and
we would like to encourage more parents/carers from all year groups to join the
group to help organise and run whole school events. EVERYONE is welcome!

On Monday, parents/carers attended a workshop on supporting children’s mental
health and well-being. Earlier in the week, children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2
took part in drama workshops. Today Kingfisher class visited Sutcliff Park to take part
in @ gymnastics lesson. Thank you to the parents/carers who accompanied and made

this visit possible. [ ?ﬁ' I[ "I"ﬂ
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What is happening next week? o, L
School finishes today and we will all return on i/l
Monday 15th April at 8.35-8.45am. We look Ly

L

forward to seeing you all then! h/@PP‘X/‘ FVRLY L TIPS

Wishing everyone a very peaceful and safe Spring
Break! For those of you who celebrate, we wish
you all a very Happy Easter and a Happy Eid with
your friends and family.

HAPPY EASTER

Tri-School SEN Parent Forum - ALL WELCOME

The Inclusion Leads at Brindishe Green, Brindishe Lee and Brindishe Manor - Jessica Dee, Verity Ferrant,
and Gemma Caller — would like to invite you to a Brindishe Federation Parent Forum on Thursday
18th April at 10am. The Forum will take place at Brindishe Manor School on Leahurst Road.

The purpose of the forum will be to share information about the systems in place to support children with
Special Educational Needs and their families, in Lewisham and nationally.

The Brindishe Schools Governor for SEN, Adrian Prandle, will be joining us, along with a representative
from Lewisham SENDIASS (Special Educational Needs and Disabilities Information Advice and Support
Service).

SENDIASS is an impartial service, offering free advice to parents and carers. They will speak about the SEN
system and the support they can provide for children and families.

Please email info-BM@brindisheschools.org if you would like to attend, so that we can plan an
appropriate space.



A message from the Brindishe Friends Group

SUMMER FAIR - Advance notice that our Olympic-themed School Summer Fair will
be held after school on Friday 5th July. Please get in touch with the BFG if you
would like to help us put on this fun event: bfgsocials@gmail.com.

SCHOOL DISCO - The very 1st school disco for Years 1-5 - hosted by the BFG - will
take place on 19th July. More information coming soon. Please note that tickets
for this will be limited due to capacity.

PLACES TO RUN THE BIG HALF - We still have a few places available for The Big
Half on Sunday 1st September. Please email us if you are interested:
bfgsocials@gmail.com. There is a £15 entry fee and then a £10 donation but no
minimum fundraising target.

Here's more info on the event: https://www.thebighalf.co.uk/.

FUNDRAISING TOTALS - We've raised a fantastic amount of money this term
thanks to you which will be put towards funding activities such as the Summer Fair,
the school disco and many more:

£172 Doughies Pizza Night
£290.88 Book, Toy and Bake Sale
£173.71 Via Easyfundraising

THANK YOU for all your support!
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